
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 24, 2024 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This is to certify that the Board of School Commissioners of Mobile County, otherwise known as 
Mobile County Public Schools, is exempt from paying sales and use taxes in accordance with the 
State Code of Alabama, as no acquisitions of the Board are used for the purpose of resale and are 
exempt as are other entities such as public education institutions and agencies of the State of 
Alabama, the County within the State or any municipality in the State of Alabama.  This tax 
exemption also applies to all public schools in Mobile County under the jurisdiction of the Board 
of School Commissioners of Mobile County which are non-profit public educational institutions 
as well. 
 
All schools in the Mobile County Public School System are properties of the Board of School 
Commissioners of Mobile County and are tax exempt Non-Profit Educational Institutions 
exempt by State Law. 
 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Howard D. Crow 
Comptroller 
 
 
 
 
Federal Employee ID #63-6000774 
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